
"arch 24th, 1927.

Dr. W. Held Blair,
Director,
Hew York Zoological Society, 
New York City.

Dear Dr. Blair:-

Thank you very much for your note
of the 23rd of Harch.

I -had Intended to write you saying 
how sorry I was not to have seen you last Saturday night. 
■7e had a very pleasant gathering, although smaller than usual. It is always a groat pleasure for me to meet 
with McGill men, so many of whom have won fine positions 
for themselves in the communities In which they live.

I hope it will not "be long Before 
you are fully restored to your usual good health.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


